
Dear Fifth Grade Talmidim,  

It is that time of year again!  

The new school year is coming and I hope you 
are as excited as I am.  You should be looking 
forward to our upcoming , as we will be 
starting , learning the many fascinating laws 
that are discussed in  , then about 
the , and many other interesting topics. 

I hope you had a wonderful summer and enjoyed 
your vacation.  However, now is a time to start 
thinking ahead to make sure you will come 
prepared to have a successful year.  Hopefully, 
you are davening and learning every day, and, 
, you will come back refreshed and ready to 
“shteig.”

Remember:  The  has been blown 
every weekday morning in shul starting the 
beginning of  .  Let us listen to its 
message and make sure we are up and ready to 
put in our best efforts.

Don’t forget to come with all your supplies, your 
, a   and a big smile! 

I look forward to seeing you soon.  Enjoy the rest 
of your summer vacation!

,
Rabbi Gutman

P.S. Important Notice: If your סידור or 
 are not in very good condition, please חומש
purchase new ones before the year begins.

P.P.S. Are finders always keepers?  Are losers 
always weepers?  Stay tuned, and we will find 
out.

7	 Pens (2 Blue/ 2 Black/ 3 Red-GS)

10	 #2 Sharpened Pencils
2	 2” Binders (1 Judaic, 1 General Studies)

1 	 Dividers (5-Pack for Judaic) 

1 	 Dividers (8-Pack for General Studies) 

2 	 Wide Ruled Looseleaf Paper
	 (GS-1 pk school, 1 pk home)

1	 Merriam Webster Dictionary
  	 (Paperback- Unabridged)

2	 2 Pocket Plastic Folders with Holes
	 (General Studies)

1	 Supply box
1	 White-Out
1	 8-Count Washable Crayola Markers
1	 Thin Spiral Notebook (abt 70 pgs)
	 (General Studies)

1	 Fiskars Scissors
1 	 Pencil Sharpener, Eraser 
2 	 Glue Sticks (GS)

1	 Reinforcements
1 	 Scotch Tape 
1	 Box of Tissues	

Fifth Grade Boys -Summer ‘25

Dear Fifth Grade 
Students,

The summer is almost over,
The fun has kept you sane.

You have exercised your body,
But have you exercised your brain?

With all the running, jumping,
Of sports you’ve had your share.

And now I’d like to welcome you back,
For another exciting year.

This year we’ll be trying,
Our minds with knowledge to fill.

Fifth grade’s not like fourth,
There’s much more to instill.

In math there’s problem solving,
With lots of computation,
And for creative writing,

Use your imagination.

Language Arts and reading,
With audio CD’s,

Daily oral, grammar,
Plays and activities.

But if you sit down to think about it,
You’ll find it’s not so tough.

So aim real high and try to score,
Because “pretty good” isn’t enough!

Looking forward to a wonderful year 
together,

Mrs. Bernfeld
(General Studies)


